
Resort Municipality of Whistler     November 24, 2020 

 

Dear Mayor and Council 

 

I am a resident of White Gold. 7324 Fitzsimmons South. 

I am writing to express my support for the undergrounding project recently 
approved by a majority of residents and Council. This is an excellent project. 
Progressive. Supported by the utilities company. Construction while the road is 
dug up for other reasons. It will make the neighborhood more beautiful and safer. 
Let’s do it! 

Thank you 

John Rooney 
 

 


